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April 15, 2024 
 
 
To All Respondents on the RFQ: 
 
Re: Cancellation Notice on the Request for Qualification (RFQ) – Design-Build-Operate-Maintain the 
Skyway APM System Replacement; Solicitation # HJA-APMDBOM-2024-005 

Thank you for your submission on the RFQ for the Design-Build-Operate-Maintain the Skyway APM System 
Replacement; Solicitation # HJA-APMDBOM-2024-005.   This correspondence serves as official notice that 
the aforementioned RFQ has been cancelled. 
 
Section 10.5.11 of the RFQ states, “City reserves the right to cancel this RFQ, accept or reject, in whole or 

in part any or all SOQs received in the best interest of the City.” 

We are currently in the process of updating our Master Plan, a multi-year process, for George Bush 

Intercontinental Airport, which will include projections for future passenger traffic.   At this time, it is in the 

best interest of the City to wait for the completion of the Master Plan, and associated future passenger 

traffic projections, to ensure the appropriate mobility capacity requirements are considered prior to 

embarking on replacement of the existing system.  

At such time as the Houston Airport System (HAS) deems replacing the Skyway APM System is in the best 

interest of the City, a new project solicitation will be advertised in the newspaper and on the HAS website 

(Fly2houston.com). 

Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with HAS. If you have any questions, or require 

additional information regarding this matter, please contact Jorge Ardines, Sr. Procurement Specialist at 

281-233-1620 or via email at jorge.ardines@houstontx.gov. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
____________________ 
Cathy Vander Plaats 
Aviation Procurement Officer 
 
cc: File, RFQ Solicitation # HJA-APMDBOM-2024-005 
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